
• the list of addresses for those houses and homes that are currently paying Secondary 
Suite Permit fees and Short Term Vacation Rental Business License  fees as non 
complying residences while the City investigates and works with the owners to get them 
in compliance with our City Bylaws regarding Secondary Suite Permits and Short Term 
Vacation Rentals 

• a copy of all reports regarding these addresses and copies of any building permits that 
have been issued or are currently valid for these residences 

• a list of those residences that have been completely shut down for refusing to comply 
with our Secondary Suite Permit Bylaws, Business License requirements for Short Term 
Vacation rentals or to bring their residences up to code for these uses. 

 


